January 22, 2016

Name
Title
Address
Address

RE: Highest Elected Official Letter of Support
Dear Complete Streets Program Administrator,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I recognize that our Complete Street Policy was passed as a bylaw, ordinance or administrative policy, but not by the highest elected body or official. However,  as the highest level elected official for my municipality, I hereby give my support to our passed Complete Streets Policy.
We are committed to being a part of the Complete Streets Funding Program and would like to begin work on the development of our Complete Streets Prioritization Plan (Tier 2).
Thank you for your attention,
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